
    

27 February 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer 

eos aCaCeEMY 
Diocese of Norwich 

Education and 

Academies Trust 

  

We regret to inform you that due to staff absence the Year 9 Pathways meeting tomorrow 

evening Tuesday 28 February, will need to be rescheduled. The new proposed date is 

Tuesday 7 March at 4.30 p.m. 

In light of this the Year 9 Parents evening will now take place on Tuesday 14 March at 4 p.m. 

In order to accommodate the above changes, the parental engagement session ‘Managing 

behaviour challenges’ will now take place on Tuesday 27 March at 5 p.m. 

Apologies in advance for any inconvenience these changes may cause. 

Kindest regards 

Y 4 
Jon Ford 

OPEN Academy 
Principal: Jon Ford BSc (Hons), FCCT 

Salhouse Road 
Norwich NR7 9DL 

Ej o1603 481640 
Ey 01603 403662 
G office@open-academy.org.uk 
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